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An “Exceptional Catholic Community where ‘All Are Welcome’” (Denominational Inspection - July 2018) 

Dear Parents,  
Year 6 Residential - Liddington PGL Multi Activity Centre – November 2024 

 
We are currently in the process of organising the Outdoor and Adventurous Residential Trip to Liddington PGL Multi Activity Centre in 
Swindon, to take place from Monday 11th to Wednesday 13th November 2024.  
 
Whilst residential trips organised by the school are not statutory, at Saint Patrick’s we believe that they can be an invaluable additional 
experience for our pupils, especially in their final year.  The residential trip will take place in term 2 of the new academic year, as a self-
esteem building exercise (much like the Year 5 trip to Kilve Court) as well as a way of building good relationships early in the school 
year. 
 
The total cost of the trip, including travel will be approximately £188, payable in instalments, which is detailed below. Regrettably, if 
we are not able to completely cover the cost of the trip, it will have to be cancelled. Families who the school knows are eligible for Free 
School Meals may seek assistance in covering the cost from our Pupil Premium grant, in this case, please contact Mrs Courtney or the 
school office directly. 
 
The cost of PGL Activity Centre Swindon is £166 per pupil and includes: 

• A full daily programme of adventure activities 

• Fun evening entertainment 

• All meals and accommodation* (exclude bedding) 

• Full comprehensive insurance  

*As with the Kilve Court experience, pupils will need to bring their own bedding as the site provides bedding at an additional cost of £26 
per pupil.  We are not prepared to pass this additional, unnecessary cost on to parents! 
 
The cost of return travel by coach is an additional £22.  
 
Deposit of £38 to be paid by Friday 24th May 2024 
Interim Payment of £75 to be paid by Monday 15th July 2024 
Final Payment of £75 to be paid by Monday 9th September 2024 
 
In order to confirm the group booking, and your child’s place, we would ask for a deposit of £38 (non-refundable), payable by Friday 
24th May 2024.  Final figures will be confirmed with PGL Swindon on 28nd May 2024. 
 
Visit PGL ‘s website www.pgl.co.uk  to find more information about the residential experience. If there is anything about the trip you 
wish to discuss, please contact the School office or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jennie Courtney 
Head Teacher 

 
Year 6 Residential Visit to Liddington PGL Multi Activity Centre – November 2024 

 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I would like my child to take part/not take part in this PGL visit and have paid a deposit of £38 via my ParentMail account [   ] 
  
Parent / Carer Signature: ………………………………………………………… 
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